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October 20, 1993

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Ms. Kevin L. Bohrer
Mail Stop 12-G-18
Office of Nualear Reactor Regulation
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Bohrer:

This responds to NRC's letter dated August 23, 1993, to
Oliver D. Kingsley, Jr. The letter requested that TVA
review the enclosed computer printout to determine if the
listed Topical Report should remain open. NRC further
requested copies of any letters which would have
dispositioned the status of the Topical Report.

After reviewing our records, we determined that on July 3,
1985, TVA formally requested NRC review and approve Topical
Report: " Monster, A Multicompartment." rurther review of
our records did not identify additional information
concerning this request.

! Upon review of the Topical Report and NRC's request, TVA
! hereby respectfully withdraws our request for NRC's review

and approval of the above Topical Report.

If you have questions concerning this correspondence, please
telephone Percy J. Harnmons at (615) 751-2736.

Sincerely,

r

!
s -

' Bruce S. Schofield
Manager >
Nuclear Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
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